
International Staff Week

Welcome to Our Staff Week!
Thank you for your interest in our institution. We are pleased to announce that our
School, in collaboration with the CITIC-UGR, is organizing a Staff Week designed to
welcome teaching and administrative staff from our partner institutions.

The primary goal is to bring mobilities together during the same period so that all
participants can share experiences and strengthen connections. During the event,
colleagues from our faculty will join joint sessions, presentations, and institutional
visits, providing a comprehensive view of our academic environment.

 

Proposed Dates for the 2025-2026 Academic Year

We believe this is an excellent opportunity to expand your network, exchange best
practices, and deepen our cooperation. To help with the organization, please let us
know which of these dates works best for you and suggest a topic or area of 
interest for a talk or session you would like to give or attend 
https://forms.gle/G7neEu5G3QykvHS27

October 20-24, 2025

November 24-28, 2025

March 23-27, 2026

May 4-8, 2026
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